Critical Essential Infrastructure Notice

March 24, 2020

Dear Valued IMCS Partner,

On March 23rd, 2020, the governor of the Michigan ordered all non-life-sustaining/non-critical businesses in state to close their physical locations as of midnight, March 24, 2020 and remain closed until April 13, 2020. This action was taken in effort to slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus.

According to the criteria of the order, IMCS, Inc., is a critical infrastructure business specifically covered under the Executive Order for the critical essential supply chain.

We will remain open and continue to supply those customers who have assigned IMCS as a critical essential supplier of material handling solutions and replacement parts.

Your company is an important part of our ability to deliver products and replacement parts to US manufacturers producing critical essential components.

If there is any reason that your company is not able to provide us components, parts or materials, please contact our supply chain team immediately.

Sincerely,

David Geschwendt President